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#RESPECT #RESPONSIBILITY #PRIDE 

 

Afan Valley Road, Cimla, Neath, SA11 3TA 

  1st June 2020 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

        Due to the Covid-19 outbreak Year 11 had a very abrupt end to their school life with us at 
Cefn Saeson. Whilst we are unable offer them their usual leaver day activities we feel it is 
important to celebrate their time with us and would like to give them the opportunity to 
purchase leavers hoodies. 

 
The hoodies will have the school badge on the front and the names of all pupils in 
their year group on the back.  The pupils have voted for their choice of colour and 
the most popular colour was sapphire blue.   
 
 

The sizes available are: 
XS        34” 
SMALL        36”  
MEDIUM         38” 
LARGE        40” 
X LARGE         42” 
XX LARGE       44” 
 
The cost of the hoodies is £20 and this is to be paid via parent pay.  The deadline for ordering 
and making payment is MONDAY 22nd JUNE. No orders will be accepted after this date as pupils 
will be removed from the school system at the end of June and we be unable to process 
payment.  The hoodies will probably be available to pupils in September, we are currently 
unable to give a delivery date as this will obviously depend on the situation with schools 
reopening but I will keep you updated on this.  
 
Once payment has been made please email MorrisL417@hwbcymru.net with the following 
information: 
Pupil name 
Pupil d.o.b 
Size of hoodie 
 
Yours faithfully 

L. Morris 
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